
 
Arrow Park, Inc. 

P.O. Box 465 
Monroe, New York, 10949 

 
 
 
 
        July 22, 2011 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re:   Arrow Park, Inc. - Application to Increase Rates and to Establish a Surcharge to 
Recover an Extraordinary Expense. 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
  The enclosed amendments, submitted by Water Rates Staff, on behalf of Arrow 
Park, Inc, are transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 
Public Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
   P.S.C. No. 3 – Water 
 
   Leaf No. 10, Revision 1 

Statement No. 1 Surcharge Related to Extraordinary Expenditures   
   Effective date: November 1, 2011  
 
   Leaf No. 12, Revision 1 
   Effective date: July 1, 2012 
 
  Arrow Park, Inc.’s last rate increase went into effect January 1, 1993.  From that 
date until now the cost of operating and maintaining the water system has significantly increased, 
also, the system experienced leaks and a pump failure; the company proposes to increase its 
annual service charge from $175.29 to $489; and to increase the usage charge from $1.55 per 
thousand gallons to $2.50 per thousand gallons; Arrow Park’s annual revenues will increase by 
$10,052 or 144%.  
 
     Arrow Park, Inc. is also requesting to collect the amount of $10,438 from its 
customers that it spent to repair leaks in its tank and replace a well pump. The customers will be 
billed eight payments of $46.60 per customer. The first payment will be due November 1, 2011, 
the second payment will be due January 1, 2012, and continue quarterly thereafter until the full 
amount of $10,438 is collected. 
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  In addition, the company is requesting to change its restoration charge from $10 at 
all times to $50 during normal business hours, $75 outside of normal business hours, and $100 
during weekends and public holidays.  
 
       Very truly yours, 
       Arrow Park, Inc.  
 
 
       Manya Simak 
       President  
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